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I am writing in support of SB1583 because it is vital to make a complete survey of 

history and society available in the educational process. It does terrible harm to a 

society to prevent accurate documentation of the world being available to its 

population, especially during the time their primary activity is learning about the world 

around them. The exclusion of the history and contributions of segments of the 

population paints an inaccurate picture of the world and prevents students from 

growing into fully informed members of society, and places them in the position of 

making future decisions from incomplete or inaccurate knowledge. This harms 

everyone; the students themselves, their cohort, their successors, and all those living 

beside them. 


